
                                                                                                                     

           

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

World Book Day 

We would like to say a BIG thank you to parents for their support during our reading breakfast 

yesterday and to all those who donated books for our book swap, which was a great success - 

there were absolutely loads of books to choose from!  What a great way to recycle our preloved 

books.  Also, as part of World Book Day, children are all given a £1 book token, this can be 

swapped for any of the £1 books or off any full price book or audiobook (as long as it costs at 

least £2.99.  The redemption day is from Thursday 15th February until Sunday 31st March.  You 

can redeem your token at any of the following retailers: Your local independent bookseller, Asda, 

Blackwell’s (selected stores only), Sainsburys, Tesco, The Works, Waterstones or WHSmith.  

Please check with your store first to avoid disappointment.  Children were given a book token 

yesterday.  If your child was absent they should receive their token on their return. 

 

Praa Sands Class had a great time during their book swap session, choosing from the numerous 

books which had been donated as part of the book swap. 

 

 

 

 

School Council Fundraising - Some of our fabulous school councillors, along with our eco councillors, have been hard at work and 

have started production of bees wax wraps. These will be sold in order to reduce packaging waste and to raise money for an 

outside games table made of recycled materials. A huge 

thank you to Jess Thomas for her kind donation of beautiful 

cotton fabric. If any one else has any oddments or off-cuts, 

they would be gratefully received and repurposed.♻️ 

 

British Science Week 

British Science Week is a 10 day celebration of science, 

technology, engineering and maths that will take place 

between 8-17 March 2024.  This year’s theme is ‘Time’.  As 

part of our Science week celebrations we will be having a 

Science day in school on Tuesday 12th March where children 

will be able to access a variety of interesting scientific 

investigations.  On Wednesday 13th March, children are 

invited to come to school dressed as a scientist of their 
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choice e.g. astronaut, marine biologist, meteorologist, archaeologist etc.  People who work in Science will also be visiting the 

school to talk to the children about their profession.  On Thursday 14th March we will be holding our Science Fayre.  For further 

information please see below: 

 

Trannack Science Fayre 

As mentioned in last week’s newsletter, as part of our Science Week celebrations this year, our Science Fayre will take place 

on Thursday 14th March.  All projects need to be in school by Wednesday 13th March.  We would like to invite parents into school 

on the 14th at 2:30 – 3:00pm to see all the investigations and talk to the children about their Scientific enquiries.   

 

Easter Fayre 

Our Easter Fayre is taking place on March 23rd!  It was a huge success last year especially our Tombola. To help raise money for 

our school you can still donate any tombola items you might already have at home, like hand soaps to unwanted toys or gifts that 

may be hiding in the cupboard. 

 

Open Day 

We will also be holding an open day on March 23rd.  For more information, please see the attached poster. 

 

Parking 

We realise that at the beginning and particularly the end of the day there is limited parking available in the car park.  Please 

can we ask that the disabled parking bay is left for the use of blue badge holders only.  Thank you! 

 

Invoices 

There are quite a few outstanding balances on ParentPay including school meals, wrap around care, trips to Maritime Museum, 

Eden and Penlee, also swimming sessions.  It would be much appreciated if you could settle any outstanding amounts please.  

 

Reading Bands 

Part of the process of gaining a new reading band is returning the old one in exchange for the new one.  This doesn’t always 

happen.  Could we therefore please ask if you have any old wristbands, you return them to school so that we can re-distribute 

to other children.  Once a child has obtained their black wristband, they get to keep it. 

 

Attendance 

Godrevy class had the highest attendance last week with 95%. 

 

House Points 

Hepworth won this week’s house points.  Well done! 
 

Coose Trannack 

Coose Trannack takes place on 20th April this year, 

more information will follow. 

 

Clubs This Term 

KS1 Art Club – Mondays – Mrs Woods 

KS2 Cross Country Club – Mondays - Mr Boyes 

KS1 Forest School Club – Tuesdays – Mrs Ash 

Yr6 SATs Club – Tuesdays – Mrs Powley 

EYFS – Yr6 Service Club – Wednesdays – Mrs Shields 

KS2 Forest School Club – Thursdays – Mrs Ash 

 
 

Diary Dates: 

Portreath swimming – Last session Fri 22nd Mar 

KS2 trip to the Minack – Mon 18th Mar 

Easter Fayre – Fri 23rd Mar 

Parent consultation eves – Mon – Weds 25th – 27th Mar 

Parent Assembly – Thurs 28th March 

Coose Trannack – April 20th  

Godrevy residential – 10th – 12th June. 

 

 

House Points 
Fleetwood 

 

Hepworth  
Davy  
Trevithick 

 



This week’s certificates go to: 
 

Name Class Certificate Reason 

Oliver Godrevy Learner of the Week For confidently sharing ideas in our class discussions. 

Liam Godrevy Citizen of the Week For helpfulness and hard work. 

Arthur Portreath Learner of the Week For his excellent attitude to learning and use of scientific 

vocabulary. 

Sephy Portreath Citizen of the Week For demonstrating perseverance when working with 

mixed number and improper fractions. 

Arlow Praa Sands Learner of the Week For working independently in English. 

Jakobi Praa Sands Citizen of the Week For showing good manners at all times. 

 

Reading Karate 

Name Colour Class 

Poppy Brown Godrevy 

James Green Godrevy 

Liam Blue Godrevy 

Erin Orange Godrevy 

Seth White Godrevy 

 
 

 

Supporting Children with Sleep 

Following the information in last week’s newsletter, please see the information regarding 

these workshops.  There will be lots of helpful tips and tricks shared to support children 

with the sleep.  If you want to book a place open the link in the dojo sent home on 

Monday of this week.  As previously mentioned, places are limited so may already be fully 

booked. 

 
National Online Safety - Teaching 

children to self-regulate online 

Children need to learn to understand 

and recognise their emotions, while 

finding healthy ways to process them.  

Emotional self-regulation depends 

heavily on age and development and 

nurturing these important skills can 

be hugely beneficial.   

 

This is the third of the top ten tips for supporting children with their self-

regulation. 
 

The Great Cornish Model Show 

This is an exhibition for kids of all ages! - a celebration of modelmaking talent in Cornwall! Featuring: 15 working model train 

layouts; model aircraft – radio controlled and miniature – model boats and ships; radio controlled trucks and cars; military delling; 

plastic kit modelling; Wargamers; miniature room sets and dolls houses; Garden railways; modelling demonstrations.  Full Trade 

support.  It takes place on April 13th & 14th 2024 - Sat 10.00 – 5.00  Sun 10.00 – 4.00.  Please see attached flyer for further 

information. 

 

School Meals 

Please ensure that school meals are regularly paid for on ParentPay. 

 

School Meals  

Week 2 

11/03/24 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
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